
Earn a credit, meet future classmates and have fun! 

Program Information:
•	 This program is designed for Grade 8 students to develop Brass, Percussion and Woodwind experience

•	 Students must be approved by their Elementary School Principal.  Students must demonstrate an appropriate level 
of maturity

•	 A High School credit focused on music

•	 Students will learn exciting band music, perform at festivals and participate in music concerts

•	 Wednesday evenings, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at Sir John A. Macdonald Secondary School

•	 A small fee is required for a New North Reach Ahead Band uniform.

REGISTRATION CLOSES August 31, 2018
Register on-line at: www.hwdsb.on.ca/cce/reach-ahead-music 

WHEN:	 Wednesdays, from September 19, 2018 to June 2, 2019
WHERE: 	 Sir John A. Macdonald Secondary School
WHAT:	 REACH AHEAD to earn a High School Music Credit:  AMR1O1

Grade 8 students from Adelaide Hoodless, Bennetto, Cathy Wever, Dr. E.J. Davey, Hess Street,  
Memorial (City), Prince of Wales, Queen Mary & Queen Victoria, are invited to attend

New North Reach Ahead Band


